
 
 
 

Please advise of errors or omissions within 48 hours of receipt. 

ORGANIZATION:   St. Mary Hyde Park             UNIT:  St. Mary PTO 

CONTACT DATE:   August 29, 2018 REPORT DATE:  September 8, 2018 

PARTICIPANTS:  Laure Murray, Abigail Isbell, Katherine Mulligan, Brigitte Arthur, Gretchen Hooker, 
Melissa Frantz, Kelly Blake, Kelly Bollinger and Marianne Rosemond 

cc:  

NEXT MEETING:  October 5, 2018 REPORT BY:  Melissa Frantz 

SUBJECT/MATTER ACTION WHO WHEN 

Welcome & Intros of all 
Board Members  

Welcome and Intro PTO Board 
 

August 29 

President’s Report - Introduction of PTO Board Members, reviewed the goal of the PTO 
- PTO website overview, location (link on SMS website), content on 
website (spirit wear, current events, grocery programs, volunteers) 
- Approved of the 2018-2019 PTO Budget 
 

Laure Murray  

St. Mary Annual Fund 
Overview 

- Made over $101k last year (37% school family participation) 
-  
- Funds go to: 

o Operation budget (including teacher salaries, etc.) 
o This year, funds were used to upgrade technology - 

tablets for Jr. High, cameras, SMART boards, 150 
tablets for grades 1-4, Minecraft licenses for coding, 
problem solving, STEAM initiative, 3D printer 
(courtesy of GE) 

o All the money raised every year goes directly to the 
school in different ways 

o You can donate online, check, etc. 
o Many companies will match donations so be sure to 

check with your company 
o All tax-deductible 

 

Nancy McMahon  

SMAC Overview - SMAC goals and objective 
- Overview of sports 

o Little Cougar Program (soccer, basketball, 
volleyball, tennis) 

o All Sponsored sports are listed on the SMAC 
website 

▪ www.Stmarycougars.com 
o Fundraising and Fellowship 

▪ Membership is $60 (full year admission) 
▪ Hyde park art show 
▪ Tournament hosting 

o Always need volunteers 
- Meetings, second Monday of the month at 8pm 

Eric Aber  
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Principal’s Update Introduction of all teachers K-5 
STEAM Commission Introduction 

- Info on new STEAM club 
- SMS won a grant for a 3D Printer from GE 

VIRTUS 
- Training needs to be current for everyone working with kids 
- Use doorbell and tell office who you are and communicate if you 

see anything out of order 

Marianne Rosemond  

 Next meeting October 5th at 12:30 at the school for PTO Board  
 

  

    

    

    

    

    

 


